EDITORIAL:
Summer greetings. 
This issue marks the addition of Mark R. Kreitzer (Ph.D.) to the team of GM-staff (all volunteers) in charge of “Review & Preview.” 
Works are underway to plan for the launching of the new version of GM-Spanish so please in prayers for this effort and let us know if you can help with networking.

Beginning in the next issue & pending on available helps, several out-of-print titles donated by Dr. Paul Hiebert and Dr. Ted Yamamori will be made available to the readership of GM.

